TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE – C39 HGH STREET, ALFRISTON 17.06.24-21.06.24

Please disregard this email if the information does not affect your operating network.

Please be aware that the following works will be carried out:-


	
C39 High Street, Alfriston
	


	
Temporary Road Closure

	
From the junction with the U7728 Weavers Lane to the junction with the U7728 Star Lane a distance of approximately 81 Metres


	
17th June 2024 to 21st June 2024
	
works anticipated to take 5 days to complete



	
To allow UK Power Networks to carry out installation works
	



Diversion via: C39 High Street – U7726 Waterloo Square – U7726 West Street – U7728 North Road – U7728 The Furlongs – U7728 Deans Road – U7728 Kings Ride - U7728 Weavers Lane and Vice Versa 
Advance warning signs will be placed on site advising of actual date of worksIf you need to discuss this further please contact: 
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